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UGRA Honors Hill Country Master Gardeners 

 

At the September 26th meeting, the Board of Directors of the Upper Guadalupe River Authority 

(UGRA) honored the selfless service of the Hill Country Master Gardeners in assisting with the 

creation of the UGRA EduScape.  The Board unanimously approved a resolution expressing 

recognition and appreciation to the Hill Country Master Gardeners and presented members Debra 

Foley and Jackie Skinner with a certificate of appreciation.  

 

The UGRA EduScape is an educational landscape that wraps around the Guadalupe Basin Natural 

Resources Center at 125 Lehman Drive in Kerrville.  Visitors can stroll along the landscape path 

to view numerous examples of practices that conserve water and protect the Guadalupe River 

through stormwater management.  Visitors will be guided by information on interpretive signs to 

enhance understanding of the landscape elements. 

 

“We deeply appreciate the invaluable assistance provided by the Master Gardeners.  They 

provided the initial design for the EduScape, gave us input on re-landscaping decisions, and shared 

their expertise on plant choices.  This has been a long-term project and their steadfast support 

helped us make the EduScape a reality,” said UGRA Board Director and Outreach & Education 

Committee Chair Diane McMahon. 

 
 

UGRA Honors the Hill Country Master Gardeners (HCMG) for their contribution to the UGRA 

EduScape.  Front row L to R: UGRA Board Director and Outreach & Education Committee Chair Diane 

McMahon, HCMG member Debra Foley, HCMG President Jackie Skinner, UGRA Board President Bob 

Waller.  Back row L to R: UGRA Board Directors Mike Hughes, Blake Smith, Wayne Musgrove, Maggie 

Snow, and Mike Allen. 
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